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To Whom It May Concern:

The Harpeth High School Boys® Basketball Team held its 11" annual Steak Dinner-Auction-Show on
October 20, 2012, The Steak Dinner-Auction was once again a huge success in large part due to
incredible and gracious donors such as you. With the generous support of businesses like yours, and the
hard work of parents and players, our annual fundraising event continues to grow in popularity and is
eagerly anticipated by the citizens in our community.

Excitement is building as basketball season draws near and preparations are underway for the

12™ Annual Harpeth Men’s Basketball Steak Dinner on Saturday November 2, 2013.
'This year’s event is hosted by the newly formed Harpeth Boys’ Basketball Booster Club, also known as
the “FAST BREAK CLUB”, continuing many of our wonderful traditions while opening new
opportunities to support our team. During the évening, patrons will enjoy a wonderful meal with our
basketball players as their personal waiters. Silent and live auctions provide great opportunities to acquire
items large and small, with the great feeling of knowing all funds go to support the basketball team. Of
course, the real excitement follows the meal with surprise entertainment provided by the parents of
players in an exciting and humorous theatrical production not to be missed.

As our major means of funding budgetary needs for our student athletes, parents and players are working
diligently to make sure this year’s event surpasses our past accomplishments.

The 12th Annual Harpeth Men’s Basketball Steak Dinner is an outstanding opportunity for your
company to be part of an extremely successful event attended by a large number of potential

patrons in your marketing area,

On behalf of the entire Harpeth Basketball Family, we hope you will once again join our efforts by
agreeing 1o donate to our upcoming event! Please feel free to contact me directly with any questions or (o

make a donation.

Sincerely,

Zach Clayton
President
615-347-7856
Tnsquirefigcomeast.net




